
 
 

 
 

 

 
Would you like to have your say about the 

services provided at  
East Norfolk Medical Practice? 

 
We are looking for members for our Patient Participation Group to 

represent our Practice population.  
 

Members will be able to give their views on the services and work with 
Practice Management to identify areas for improvement. 

 
 

 Our next meeting will be held on 
 

 Tuesday 12th March 2024 at 18:00 at Lighthouse Medical Centre 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

We want you!

If you would like to join our 
PPG and help improve our 

services, or would like more 
information, please leave your 
name, and contact details at 
reception and we will be in 

touch or you can email your 
details to 

nwicb.enmpreception@nhs.net 


